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Dear Jo, 

Following on from your recent Ofsted inspection, I would like to congratulate you on 

securing a ‘good’ judgement for Tattenhall Primary School. I want to express my 

appreciation to staff, governors and pupils for all of the hard work and commitment they 

have shown in order to achieve this, and to you personally, having also shown strong 

leadership in steering the school through a challenging period of change. 

It is evident that you, the governors and staff have the determination, persistence and 

ambition for the school to improve further. I am sure that you and your team are pleased 

with the positive comments identified throughout the report. It is clear that teaching has been 

stabilised across school and you have ensured that it is effective through a broad and 

balanced curriculum.  

It is particularly pleasing that the inspectors recognise Tattenhall Park Primary as an 

‘outward-facing’ school whose staff and governors are committed to putting teaching and 

learning at the heart of its journey. You clearly do this by creating an environment where 

children are well cared for, have good attitudes to learning, and whose spiritual, moral, 

social and cultural development is supported well throughout the curriculum. All of this can 

only happen when everyone demonstrates a total commitment to the children and families 

you serve. 

I note that although outcomes require improvement, attainment is rising and that the 

inspector has suggested areas for improvement. I am confident that you will embrace these 

suggestions and address them through your school’s development plan. In doing so, I hope 

that you will continue to engage with the Local Authority, Edsential and in partnership with 

other schools.  

 

 
 



 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mark Parkinson 
Director of Education 
 


